c15
Communication

CW(1) — December 3, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 15
To: John Britto

Subject: FW: [External] I support Councillor Iarfrate"s and Defranseca’s resolution

Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:13:59 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Tiffany lee

Sent: Sunday, December 01, 2024 2:28 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] I support Councillor Iarfrate's and Defranseca’s resolution

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To Vaughan council,

I support the resolution put forward by Councillor Iafrate and Defranseca for a feasibility study assessing the
financial and logistical implications of buying back the lease for Highway 407 and the implementation of a one year
pilot study that will subsidize or eliminate tolls on dedicated truck lanes on Highway 407 evaluating their impact on
traffic congestion and transportation efficiency.

Tiffany Lee
resident of Toronto
Address: M2N 2T5
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